## Do Your Part ... Encourage Submissions to CUSP [1]

February 22, 2015 by normandy.roden [2]

Do you want to see your department, your school or college, or your campus well represented in this year's CU Shared Practices (CUSP) Program?

Then do your part -- before April 30! You can promote the innovative work going on in your area in 1 ... 2 ... 3 easy steps:

- 1. Take a look at successful submissions from previous years. On the <u>CUSP Past</u> <u>Submissions webpage [3]</u>, you'll find them neatly divided into categories, like Business Processes, or Customer Service.
- 2. Think of the innovative things that you and your colleagues have done and <u>submit</u> [4]... or encourage them to submit to CUSP. (You can also <u>submit a colleague's</u> accomplishment [5] what a great thing to do!)
- 3. Want more information or encouragement before you commit to submit? Ask <u>CUSP</u> <u>Program Coordinator Fran Chapman</u> [6] to speak at one of your faculty or staff meetings!

Please visit the redesigned CUSP website [7] today. We look forward to hearing from you!

## **Display Title:**

Do Your Part ... Encourage Submissions to CUSP

## Send email when Published:

No

Source URL:https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/do-your-part-%E2%80%A6-encourage-submissions-cusp

## Links

- [1] https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/do-your-part-%E2%80%A6-encourage-submissions-cusp
- [2] https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/author/752 [3] https://www.cu.edu/controller/cusp-past-submissions
- [4] https://www.cu.edu/controller/cusp/submit-your-idea [5] https://www.cu.edu/controller/forms/cusp-submit-someone-elses-idea
- [6] mailto:Frances.Chapman@cu.edu?subject=Invitation%20to%20talk%20to%20us%20about%20CUSP
- [7] https://www.cu.edu/controller/cusp